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The Newsletter for the ‘Efficacy of Nitric Oxide in Stroke’ Trial

We are pleased to welcome new trial staff in Halifax, Canada and Isle of
Wight, UK; and congratulate them on recruiting their first patients!!!
Should any  centres have new team members join them please inform
the trial office of contact details and provide us with a brief curriculum
vitae so that we can then issue  a trial password and perform a
telephone start up call.

Many thanks to Investigators for providing us with CT head scans for
central adjudication. This is vital for safety and quality control matters.
We are now able to receive CT scans in a variety of formats: Hard
copies, digital copies (in DICOM format) on CD and on optical disc.
For enquiries as to how to send us your CT head scans please contact
Lida Kaur at the trial office, who will also happily arrange funding of
£10 per scan received.

Patients involved in Research Trials of non-medicinal products, such as
the CLOTS Trial, can still be randomised into ENOS. Patients receiving
open label thrombolysis can also be randomised into the ENOS trial, but
not those entered into IST-3,ECAS III or AbESTT II.

We would like to remind investigators to perform a second CT head
scan on all patients who have a pre randomisation CT scan performed.
This is to provide valuable safety data on the effect of  intervention on
lesion size. Funding of £75 per second scan is available.

Investigators are reminded to enter data as near as possible in real
time. Investigators having trouble accessing the internet are able to fax
day 7 data to the trial office where it can then be entered by trial staff.
For urgent difficulties accessing the internet, such as randomising a
patient, please contact the ENOS trial office +44 115 8404795 or +44
7798670726 and we will manually randomise the patient.

***** Only 10 patients to go until ENOS is the first acute stroke BP
trial to reach 400 patients. Please keep recruiting!*****
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